
THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OSHTEMO  

Board Meeting (Virtual) 

August 23, 2021 

1:00 PM  

  

The Oshtemo Township Public Meeting was held virtually using the Zoom platform. Residents 

were able to join the meeting through both the Zoom application and by phone. Residents were 

able to give public comment through email, the Zoom platform, and by phone during the 

meeting. Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell called the meeting to order at approximately 6:00 PM.  

  

PRESENT:   

Supervisor Libby Heiny-Cogswell- Oshtemo Township    

Clerk Dusty Farmer- Oshtemo Township    

Treasurer Clare Buszka- Oshtemo Township   

Trustee Zak Ford- Oshtemo Township    

Trustee Cheri Bell- Oshtemo Township 

Trustee Kizzy Bradford- City of Kalamazoo 

 

ABSENT: 

Trustee Kristin Cole  

Trustee Zak Ford 

 

Also present were Public Works Director Marc Elliott, Deputy Public Works Director Anna 

Horner, and Parks Director Karen High.     

  

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell opened public comment. No public comment.   

 

Discussion on 2022 Budget 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell shared a budget template and focused on: 

General Fund revenues 

General Fund expenditures 

Maintenance within General Fund- Board consensus was to move forward with a new 

full time Maintenance position. 

Parks Fund revenues and expenditures 

Public Works revenues and expenditures 

Planning expenditures 

IT expenditures 

 

Public Comment 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell opened public comment. No public comment.  

 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell adjourned the meeting at approximately 5:15 PM.   

 

   

Prepared by: Dusty Farmer      Attested:    Libby Heiny-Cogswell  

         Township Clerk                          Township Supervisor  


